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This letter of recommendation is to confirm that the Logistic Center Woensdrecht of the Netherlands
Defense Materiel Organization has been and still is contracting technical specialists as well as
technical managers of the Daedalus Aviation Group to work In different positions at base level and in
the F-16 modification programs; such as Falcon-up (168 aircraft, completed), Mid Life Update (7138
alrcraft, completed) and Falcon STAR (108 and continuing) at depot level.

For at least 12 years the Daedalus Aviation Group, based in Tilburg, the Netherlands has been
involved in supporting the Defense Materiel Organization with specialists to my full satisfaction.

The Defense Materie! Organization is aware that the Daedalus Group obtained a 4 year contract to
deliver technical assistance, supply management and engineering support to the Chilean Air Force for

the long-term sustainment and modification programs of their F-16 aircraft.

The Daedalus Aviation Group is highly recommended for the professional skills of their employees.

The Commander of the Logistic Center Woensdrecht,

E.C.G.J. van Buren
Air Commodore\
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